
Antitrust Law Awareness Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization] 

 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

As part of our commitment to ensuring compliance with antitrust laws and fostering fair 

competition, we wish to remind our team of the importance of adhering to these laws in all 

business dealings. 

Antitrust laws are designed to promote competition and prevent unfair business practices. It is 

crucial that we understand the implications of these laws, which prohibit activities such as: 

• Price fixing 

• Market allocation 

• Bid rigging 

We encourage you to review the guidelines provided in our Antitrust Compliance Manual and 

reach out to the compliance team if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization] 
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